
 
 

 
 
            
 

 

15 February 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers   
  
Over the last couple of weeks since returning to school we have received a significant increase in 
enrolments, which has meant that our classes have become extremely full. As a result, we will need 
to make some changes this week to our class formations to ensure that we are following Department 
of Education guidelines for class numbers.  
 
We have restructured classes to ensure that we make as little disruption to school routines and 
students, where possible. We will be forming new classes starting on Thursday 16 February, and this 
will be communicated to students on Wednesday, to avoid any confusion. Teachers will be making 
contact with families of any students that will be changing classes before the formation on Thursday. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and will notify families affected by the restructure, as soon as 
possible.  
  
 
Kind regards  
  
  
  
  
Megan Predl  
Principal (Rel)  
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